Sixth Sunday of Easter May 13, 2012

ŧ	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ť	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ŷ	t	ŧ	ŧ	f	t	Ŷ	ŧ	ŧ	ŧ	Ŷ	ŧ	Ť	Ť	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ť	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ŷ	ŧ	Ŷ	ů	t	ů	1	t	4	Ŷ	Ŷ
]	PR/	ΥE	R:	Fa	ath	er,																															
			Le	t Y	'ou	r H	loly	Sp	oirit	in	cre	ase	9 0	ur	aw	are	ne	SS	of 1	the	mi	nd	of	Ch	ırist	, s	o t	hat	We	n	nay	/ th	ink	m	ore	like	He
do	es.	In	Hi	s n	am	ıe ۱	ve p	ora	ıy.	An	ner	١.																									
Ť	Ŷ	Ť	Ť	Ť	Ŷ	Ť	Ŧ	Ť	Ť	Ŷ	Ť	ŧ	Ŷ	Ť	Ŧ	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ť	Ť	ŧ	ŧ	t	Ť	Ť	Ť	Ŷ	Ť	Ť	t	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ť	Ť	ŧ	Ŷ	Ŷ
			Ch	nur	ch.	Att	end	an	ce:																												
						Sa	atur	da	y, I	Мa	y 5	, 20	12	2								29															
						Sı	und	ay	, M	ay	6,	201	2								1	12															
						Sı	und	ay	sc	hod	ol											49															
ŧ	Ť	tr :	î	Ŷ	Ť	t t	÷ մ	•	Ŷ	t	tr	ř	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ŷ	ŧ	ŧ	Ŷ	Ť	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ť	Ŷ	tr o	î	Ŷ	Ŷ	Ť	Ť	Ŷ	Ť	Ŷ	Ŧ	÷	tr f	÷ተ

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Bible verse to memorize this week is Matthew 5:44 – Love your enemies and pray for those who persecute you.

Peace Lutheran will be sponsoring the "Garden Project" again this year. If you would like to reserve a space in our garden, please call the church at 964-2959.

We welcome Pastor Dave Horn this morning and thank him for leading our worship service as well as providing us with music and inspiration. We also encourage you to join him at 2:00 p.m. today, here at Peace for a concert of original singing and guitar playing.

Thanks to the Bell Choir for providing us with beautiful music this morning and this past year. Today will be the last performance until next fall. We'd like to recognize Elizabeth & Veronica Becerra, Korban Strand, Katie Tuchtenhagen, Allison Zellmann and Thomas Wavrin for their hard work and dedication. We'd also like to thank Martha Wavrin for her leadership and dedication.

The baptism of Savannah Lynn Andrews will take place today at Peace. She is the daughter of Sierra Andrews and Edmundo Barrera. Her sponsors are Josh Frauendienst and Tyler Andrews. Savannah was born April 16, 2012. We welcome her into God's family and the family of Peace Lutheran.

Please join us tomorrow for the "Feeding of the 500 Club" at 11:30 a.m. The soup of the Day is Vegetable Beef. This will be the last time we meet until next fall.

ATTENTION PARENTS: The last day of Sunday school is May 20, 2012. We will have the attendance awards during the church service followed by a carnival and pot luck. Hotdogs, milk, and juice will be provided by the church, please bring a dish to pass. Vacation Bible school will be June 11th – 14th from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Take a vacation camping with Christ! Please let us know if you are interested in helping; there are sign- up sheets on the table in the narthex.

Please sign up to have your picture taken to help us get acquainted. Melody Ruehling will be taking pictures of our members. There is a signup sheet on the table in the narthex.

The Special Projects offering for today is designated for Armed Forces Ministry.

The 8th annual Senior Expo will be held on Tuesday, May 15, 2012 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. at the Verizon Center, One Civic Center Plaza, Mankato. Bud Grant will be the guest speaker from 2:30 to 3:30 p.m. The event highlights include: free admission, free parking, informational seminars on health topics, no-cost medical screenings and much more. For more information contact Tricia Stenberg at 507-387-8453 or e-mail her at tenberg@verizonwirelesscentermn.com.

Scandian Grove Lutheran Church, Norseland will host a Memorial Day Service and Ham dinner on Monday, May 28th. Church service is at 10:45 a.m. with the dinner following at 11:45 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Please see the bulletin board for more details.

Mayo Clinic is sponsoring a grief support group for women who have experienced the death of a loved one. The group will be led by widows and offers an opportunity to learn about grief, share experiences and find healing and hope from loss. The group will meet June 5, 2012 at St. John the Baptist Catholic Church, John Paul II meeting room, 2nd floor, 632 S. Broad St. Mankato and following on Tuesdays from 5:30 – 7 p.m. For more information, please call 507-385-2989 or 1-800-327-3721, ext. 2989 (toll free).

An "All School Reunion" is being planned for the elementary school in Green Isle, MN on Saturday, July 21, 2012. All former teachers, students, and employees from the school and surrounding former country schools are invited to attend. A short program starting around 1 p.m. will begin the festivities. Tours of the school, memorabilia displays, music by former students and reminiscing with old friends are on the agenda. Please pass the information on to friends and family. Any questions please contact Larry (Buster) Brazil at (952)873-6596 or Rita (Koester) Edmunds at (507)326-7971.

Please join us for food and fellowship today after Worship Service,

• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	† †
---	-----

	THIS WEE	K AT PEACE
Today		
	8:15 a.m.	Sunday school
	9:30 a.m.	Worship Service with Holy Communion
	10:30 a.m.	Fellowship hall reserved -Frauendienst
	2:00 p.m.	Concert by Pastor Dave Horn – Peace Lutheran
	6:30 p.m.	Adult Inquirer's class – Fellowship Hall
Monday	11:30 a.m.	Feeding of the 500 Club
Wednesday	3:45 p.m.	Catechism
•	7:30 p.m.	Council meeting
Thursday	7:00 p.m.	Ascension Service-St. John's Arlington
Saturday	5:00 p.m.	Worship Service with Holy Communion
Sunday	8:15 a.m.	Sunday school
•	9:30 a.m.	Worship Service with Holy Communion
	10:30 a.m.	Kids' Carnival and Pot luck luncheon
	6:30 p.m.	Adult Inquirer's class-Fellowship Hall

As Christians, we quietly and diligently go about the work to which the Lord has called us.

"Make it your ambition to lead a quiet life, to mind your own business and to work with your hands" (1 Thes. 4:11).